MEMO

TO: REID SOLEY, CITY OF ST PAUL DEPARTMENT OF INSPECTIONS
FROM: JOHN ] MORONEY

SUBJECT: DEMOLITION OF 235 MACKUBIN STREET EXISTING STRUCTURE,
DATE: =~ MAY9,2018

CC:

Dear Mr. Soley,

As the prospective purchaser of the 235 Mackubin Street, St Paul property, it is my intent to raze
the existing condemned structure as soon as feasible and no later than September 30, 2018

830 PArk Place Drive

Mentlota Heights, MIN 55118

Email: johnjmoroney@yahoo.com




